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11/04/2021  15:59:062021/1436/T COMMNT Alan Gregg and 

Angela Clist

We support Option 1 which would leave the trees intact and healthy. We do not support felling the trees. The 

London Tree Company (which has put in this application) worked on a tree in our garden on Gayton Road just 

a few weeks ago. They did a good job of reducing the spread of our large tree. This will also help to reduce the 

size of the roots. 

The green canopy provided by the trees in our gardens (including the two trees in this application) is a joy to 

behold in the summer. Mature trees are being felled at an alarming rate in Hampstead and we think Camden 

Council should be doing everything it can to preserve these trees. Hampstead is going to feel like a very 

different place if trees continue to be felled at the current rate. The benefits the trees provide in terms of 

privacy, removing pollutants from the air, wildlife habitat, and general well-being are incalculable. We believe 

that the human and the tree can co-exist! So we support Option 1.

11/04/2021  16:41:342021/1436/T SUPPRT Robin Woolfson I respond on behalf of Gayton Residents' Association (GRA) Committee to support Option 1.  

The rear garden trees in properties on the north side of Gayton Road provide welcome greenery, a habitat for 

birds and screening/break from the rear of houses of Gardnor Road and the Spencer Walk development.  

Loss of these trees will significantly reduce these amenities and compromise the privacy of residents.

GRA strongly supports tree preservation whilst acknowledging that trees should be properly maintained. 

Comments from the Hampstead Forum in their response to a recent application (2021/1004/T) provide helpful 

examples as to how boundary walls can be maintained to accomodate tree growth.
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